

Ms Nicole O'Neill - Manager Customer and PR City of Kalamunda PO Box 42 KALAMUNDA WA 6926

Dear Nicole,

I write in support of the request for a park to be named after the late Noel Morich.

Noel and I worked together in the Department of Education, and I was always very impressed with his knowledge of Indigenous heritage and cultural sites across Australia.

Noel was a wonderful man and a great Aboriginal Elder, having his memory honoured like this would be a great gift to his family and all that knew him.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you require any more information.

Yours sincerely,

Hon Ken Wyatt AM MP Federal Member for Hasluck

Minister for Indigenous Australians

18 November 2021 .

Shop 10-12 Hawaiian's Forrestfield, 80 Hale Road, Forrestfield WA 6058

(08) 9359 0322 @ ken.wyatt.mp@aph.gov.au
ken.wyatt.com.au f Ken.WyattMP

City of Kalamunda 1420